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16th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Own Clothes Day for Christmas Craft and Toy Fair 

 

We are having an own clothes day next Friday 25th November. Items brought in will be used 

to support the Christmas Craft and Toy Fair which will be held on Thursday 1st December.  

 

We still have stalls available for this at just £5 each. 

 

Children please bring in: 

Reception—Chocolate items eg selection box, multipack, box of chocs  

Year 1— Chocolate items eg selection box, multipack, box of chocs  

Year 2 — Chocolate items eg selection box, multipack, box of chocs  

Year 3—bottles, eg bubble bath, wine, lemonade, perfume 

Year 4—bottles, eg bubble bath, wine, lemonade, perfume 

Year 5—gift sets or unwanted new gifts 

Year 6—gift sets or unwanted new gifts 

 

We would also be happy to receive any donations of unwanted toys, books and teddies. We 

are hoping to have a Christmas raffle so if you have anything that could be used for a prize 

or work somewhere that we could approach for a prize please come and let us know. 

 

I will be sorting donations on the morning of 25th in school; if you have capacity to help with 

this it would be much appreciated. Tea, coffee and biscuits in plentiful supply! 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Hindley 
 

 


